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WELCOME BACK TO SCHOOL!

You're Invited to the Beaumont Picnic
TABLE OF CONTENTS
Join the Beaumont PTA and Foundation in
welcoming the new school year at the
Beaumont Family Picnic on Friday,
September 14 from 5:30- 7:30 pm on the .
Beaumont Field. Bring your family, a blanket Back to School Night
and a picnic dinner. There will be games
outside and in the gym, face painting, StudentVue Passwords
concessions and a chance to meet other
Beaumont families. See you there!

Beaumont Picnic

Cafeteria News

Back to School Night Free and Reduced-Price
Lunch

Back to School Night is scheduled

forWednesday, September 5th starting at The Morning Mile

6:30 pm. This night is a chance for parents

(only) to get a glimpse into their students'

schedule at school, meet teachers and learn

about the coming year's projects, goals

and expectations. Hope to see you there! Beautifying Beaumont

SUN School
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StudentVue Passwords

PPS has deactivated all student StudentVue
passwords from last school year. This means
each student needs to create a new
password in order to view their progress and
grades online during this school year. Your
student can create a new login to StudentVue
to reset their password by visiting here and
going to the question "l forgot my password.
How do | reset my password?"

ParentVue is a great tool for parents to stay
up-to-date on student progress and school
information. If you do not have a ParentVue
account, please email John in the office to let
him know you want to set up an account. His
email is jmcmahan@pps.net

Beaumont Cafeteria News for All
Families

Starting this school year, the kitchen will be
offering each student the opportunity to
purchase one breakfast and one lunch per
day. Students will not be able to purchase
additional meals or milk.

This new process supports the District’s
wellness policy, as well as Portland’s
sustainability efforts. The policy will also help
reduce confusion around use of school meal
funds on the student’s account. For example,
charging additional meals and/or milk without
parent knowledge and approval.

Water is freely available in the cafeteria
during lunch and milk will still be offered as a
part of a complete meal. As always, unlimited
fruits and veggies are available to students
purchasing school lunch.

We look forward to seeing you in the
cafeteria this school year.

Free or Reduced-Price Meals

All students who qualify for free or reduced-
price meals receive one breakfast and one
lunch per school day at no cost. Visit the
PPSweb page for an application and more
information.

Contact the Nutrition Services Meal Benefits

Join the PTA

Note from the Newsletter
Editor

Calendar

9/5 Back to School Night
9/14 Back to School Picnic
10/2 School Pictures
10/26 School Dance

11/1 Beaumont Day at
PTA Clothes Closet
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Office at 503.916.3402 if you have questions
or need additional assistance. For
interpretation assistance, please call the PPS
Language Line listed below. For languages
not listed, call 503.916.3427.

The Morning Mile

A new program is beginning at Beaumont this
year. It's called the "Morning Mile." It is

an opportunity given to all students and staff
to walk/jog/run before school. The program
will require parent volunteers to commit to at
least one shift per week from 8:20 - 9:00 am.
The parent supervisor(s) will play music, pass
out straws, and record some numbers on a
spread sheet.

The PE team would like to get the program
started in the first few weeks of school so
please let me Mr.
Eltagondeceltagon@pps.net know if you can
commit to one or more days per week for this
new program. Thank you!

SUN School
Hello Beaumont Parents,

| am the Beaumont SUN Community School
site manager and I'm pleased to be here for
another year to serve your students. | look
forward to the adventure ahead. The Fall

Term will begin on October 15t If you have
any questions, feel free to contact me.

Malcolm.parker@portlandoregon.gov
503-916-5615

Beautifying Beaumont

Thanks to parents, students, teachers, staff
and the principal a large portion of the
grounds was cleaned, weeded and mulched
before school started. If you are interested in
helping maintain the grounds, we are looking
for volunteers to help out again one Saturday
morning in the winter and the spring. Please
contact our volunteer coordinators

at ptabeaumontvolunteer@gmail.com if you
are interested in helping out.
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Join the Beaumont PTA

The Beaumont Middle School PTA would like
to welcome you back to another school year!
We invite all families to join PTA. Membership
is just $20 per person ($40 for a 2 parent
household) and you don't have to commit
time or anything more when you join the PTA
- unless you want to!

Your membership supports PTA in all we do
for students, teachers and our school. Last
year PTA was able to support teachers with
cash for classroom supplies, musical
instruments, and artist-in-residence and
more. So, please send those envelopes in!
Checks should be made out to Beaumont
PTA and brought to the front office. Or you
can visit your SCHOOLPAY account, click on
"Nonprofit Groups" and add PTA Membership
to your cart.

Note From Newsletter Editor:

The Beaumont Newsletter will be sent every
Friday or Saturday but due to the
holidayweekend this week's edition is late.
Thank you for subscribing!
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